
 

            

Sponsor: C3 

ID: 01262653 

 

Dear Sponsor,  

 

Once again, it is a blessing and a great joy writing to you. Our prayer is that you and your 

family will be in good health and blessed.  

 

We want to let you know that the families, the children, the volunteers, and the  personnel 

at  our Child Development Center (CDC) are very grateful for your generosity because 

you sent a special gift in the amount of Q.112,985.42 in September 2021. We will be using 

these funds in three different phases. We will invest in three different projects.  

Phase 1. During the first phase, we are starting by buying material for plastering our 

classrooms, cement, and mortar. We are also going to buy doors and windows and we 

are going to install ceramic tile in our classrooms.  

Second Phase. We will continue investing the gift that you sent to the CDC to complete 

the construction of our bathrooms. We are going to build a septic tank and we are going 

to buy 2 water containers to store water for the bathrooms, as well as tubing accessories. 

Phase 3. We are planning on remodeling and expanding The older classrooms and we're 

also going to change the roofing and the flooring. This is so the beneficiaries of the CDC 

will be in an adequate space.  

We are very grateful because we have received this gift. We consider that this will be a 

true change and very beneficial for us and also for the beneficiaries so they can enjoy a 

pleasing space so they can learn about the word of the Lord. The members of the Church 

Partner are very grateful for your support. The pastors are very grateful for the support 

that you have given us. We are also grateful to Compassion International because they 

have taken us into account and they have understood the need that we had because in 

our area there are many families in need. By being part of this ministry, we are able to 

share the support that you have sent. We have no words to thank you. We just want to 

say thank you, dear sponsor. We love you. 



 

We are grateful to God because we know that you will receive a reward from Him because 

you have blessed the lives of so many people. I am attaching pictures of the materials. 

We're also sending you pictures of the new facilities of the Sinagoga GU0550 Child 

Development Center (CDC). Now, we will be able to tend to our beneficiaries in a more 

comfortable and appropriate way. 

Goodbye. We hope that our Good God will watch over you and will keep you and your 

loved ones safe during the pandemic. We pray so you will always be well and in good 

health. 

  

Name of Director: Ervin Och 

CDC Name: Sinagoga 

CDC ID: GU0550 



 

 

Thank-You Letter 

 

Dear Sponsor, It is a blessing and a joy to address you. It is our prayer for you and 

your family to be healthy and blessed.  

 

We want to let you know that the families children, volunteers, and group of 

officials in our child development center (CDC) are very grateful for your 

generosity shown by sending a special gift in the amount of Q18,769.50, which 

we received in October. These funds will be used for the reopening of our 

project. We used it to purchase 120 square meters of ceramic flooring, 51 bags 

of adhesive for floors, 8 bags of grout, 1 bag of separators, 3 boxes of tiles, and 5 

pounds of white porcelain. These materials will be installed in the kitchen and will 

help to maintain hygiene in the preparation of food. They will also be installed in 

the CDC's administrative office area. In addition, cabinets will be purchased for 

the kitchen for storing food and kitchen utensils.  

 

We thank God because we know that you will receive your reward from Him for 

blessing the lives of so many people. It is a big help to us to have your help in 

these very difficult times caused by the pandemic. All of the changes will be 

made for the purpose of providing services  comfortably and appropriately to 

our sponsored children. 

 

Good-bye. We hope that our good God is watching over and protecting you 

and your loved ones in these pandemic times. We pray for you to always have 

well-being and good health in your lives.  

 

 

Director's name: Alexander  

Name of the CDC: Corderitos de Jesús 

ID of the CDC: GU0431 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 
PEÑA DE HOREB 

GU0488 
 

 

 

Sponsor: C3 

ID: 01262653 

 

Dear Sponsor,  

Once again, it is a blessing and a great joy writing to you. Our prayer is that you and 

your family will be in good health and blessed. We want to inform you that the families, 

the children, the volunteers, and the Personnel of our Child Development Center (CDC) 

are very grateful for your generosity because you sent a special gift in the amount of 

Q.16,602.30. We received it in October. With that gift, we bought two hutches for the 

kitchen and to use in the baking workshop, which is exclusively for the CDC. We also 

remodeled two classrooms, which will contribute to tend to the beneficiaries in a better 

way. Lastly, we bought three file cabinets that will be useful to save the beneficiaries’ 

files. This  is a great blessing for the children, for the families, and for the volunteers 

because the hutches will help us to have a better space when preparing food. It will also 

be helpful in the baking workshop. The remodeling of the classrooms will be very 

beneficial for the children because they will be tended to in a better way and in a more 

comfortable way so they can receive classes. The file cabinets will be helpful to reduce 

space within the CDC’s facilities; this will allow us to have more space.  

We are grateful to God because we know that you will receive a reward from him 

because you have blessed the lives of so many people. I am attaching pictures of the 

material, the items, and of the equipment that we bought. We are also sending you 

pictures of the new facilities that have been built so our beneficiaries will be more 

comfortable. 

Goodbye, we hope that our Good God will watch over you and will keep you and your 

loved ones safe during the pandemic. We will pray for you so you will always be well 

and in good health in your life. 

Delma Tiul, Director 

CDC: Pena de Horeb 

CDC ID: GU0488 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 
YESHUA 
GU0509 

 

 

Sponsor: C3 

ID: 01262653 

 

Dear Sponsor, 

  

I send you greetings on behalf of the volunteering personnel and on behalf of the 

children who are beneficiaries. I hope that God's blessings will be poured on your life 

and all your family. 

 

The purpose of this letter is to thank you for the special gift that you sent to our Child 

Development Center (CDC) in August. We received Q.16,602.30. We will be using this 

gift to reopen activities at the CDC. With this gift, we bought a Mabe (brand) stove with 

an oven, a  Black & Decker 9 liter pressure cooker, a Canon multifunction printer, a 

Hamilton Beach coffee maker, 49 big desks, a teacher's desk, and a Yamaha portable 

keyboard with 61 keys. Everything that I mentioned above will be useful and beneficial 

for the 237 children that are part of our CDC. This will be used in the kitchen area, in the 

office, and in the classrooms. Thanks to the support that we have received through the 

Compassion International Ministry and from the sponsors, such as yourself, we have 

been able to accomplish our dreams of improving and have what we need so each one 

of the CDCs will function properly.  

 

Our desire is to encourage you to continue sponsoring and benefiting children. Once 

again, I want to thank you for your support and we pray to the Lord for your life, for your 

family, for your job, or for your business, which is your source of income. May he 

continue pouring abundant blessings in each area of your life. 

 

Goodbye. I want to share with you the words in 1 Corinthians 15:58. It says, “Therefore, 

my dear brothers and sisters, stand firm. Let nothing move you. Always give yourselves 

fully to the work of the Lord, because you know that your labor in the Lord is not in vain. 

  



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 
YESHUA 
GU0509 

 

 

In Fellowship, 

  

Name of Director: Oscar Juarez 

Name of CDC: Yeshua 

CDC ID: GU0509 



 

 

 

 

 

Letter of Gratitude 

Sponsor: C3 

ID: 01262653 

Dear Sponsor: 

Please receive a cordial greeting from our Child Development Center 
wishing blessings over your life, hoping in God that everything goes well in 
your daily activities. 

On behalf of the families, children, volunteers, and official body of the 
church, we want to express our gratitude for having shown generosity in 
sending the special gift in the amount of Q.20,627.10  that you sent in 
September, from which, we made the purchase of materials for the 
construction of the kitchen roof of the project of 100 sheets 12 FT 
galvanized, 51 open seam squared tubing 3*2 black, 24 open seam 
squared tubing 4*2 black metallic, 691 screw poser 2" per sheet; the kitchen 
will be of much benefit in the preparation of food for the beneficiaries and 
for the church. 

We thank God because we know that he will reward you for blessing the 
lives of so many people. Attached to this letter we send photographs of 
materials, items, and equipment purchased for the construction of the 
above described in order to serve comfortably and properly to our 
beneficiaries. 

We bid you farewell wishing you and your loved ones be saved in this time 
of the pandemic, we will pray that there will always be wellness and health 
in your life.  
 

Director: Ruben Dario  
Child Development Center: “Joyas de Jesús” (Jewels of Jesus) 

ID of CDC: GU0548 



 

 

Thank-You Letter 

Dear Sponsor: C3 
ID: 01262653 

 
It is a blessing and a joy to address you once again. It is our prayer for you and 
your family to be healthy and blessed.  
 
We want to let you know that the families, children, volunteers, and the group of 

officials in our child development center (CDC) are very grateful for your generosity 

in sending the special gift in the amount of Q5,159.48 in September. We used it 

to purchase 400 pounds of commercial iron, 709 pumice stone blocks measuring 

14 X 20 X 40, and 4 ounces of 2” nails. These materials will be used to add a 

second level to the kitchen in the CDC so we will have enough space when the 

sponsored children return to their classes in person. This will also benefit our 

church. The children will be in comfortable rooms and the volunteers will have 

more space for teaching their classes. We thank God, because we know that 

you will receive your reward from Him for blessing the lives of so many people. 

The construction is for the purpose of providing services comfortably and 

appropriately for your sponsored children. Thank you for your assistance.  

 

Good-bye. We hope that our good God is watching over you and protecting 

you and your loved ones during this pandemic. We pray for you to always have 

well-being and good health in your life.  

 

 

 

Director: Angélica  
Nazareno CDC 

GU0976



 

 

Thank You Letter 
 

Sponsor: C3 

ID: 01262653 

 

Dear sponsors,  

 

It is a blessing and a joy to be writing you this letter. We wish that the blessing of 

the Lord Jesus is poured out over the life of C3 congregation. 

On behalf of families, children, volunteers, and church officers we want to thank 

you for showing generosity by sending a special gift for Q.149,265.89 in March that 

we spent in the purchase of iron, mine sand, smelting sand, sifting, galvanized 

tubes, screws, bags of “monocapa”, coastal, profile tubes, 2 doors, and 4 

windows that are construction material for the kitchen of the building of the 

church daughter, and the other half of the gift is for the church mother so the 

leaders decided to invest it in the building of the bathrooms; we are making a 

plan to build and plan of execution; we are committed to send pictures of the 

kitchen and bathroom when they are built; it is a blessing to have your support; it 

will benefit all the children and the congregation of church.  

 

We thank God because we know that He will reward you by blessing so many 

people. Attached to this letter we are sending pictures of materials, supplies, and 

equipment we bought. We also send pictures of the building of the kitchen of 

church daughter that is still in process of execution. This building has the purpose 

to attend in a comfortable and proper way to our beneficiaries.  

 

We say goodbye and we wish you and your beloved ones are safe during this 

pandemic. We will pray for well-being and health for the life of the congregation. 

 

 

 

Name of the director (a): Deyna Tut 

Rabí Child Development Center 

CDI: GU0958 



 

 

 Thank-You Letter 

 
Dear Sponsor, It is a pleasure to be able to send you greetings in this letter 
and to address you. It is our desire as a church for you to be healthy and 
enjoying the rich blessings that God gives you every day. 
 
The reason for this letter is to thank you, as the director representing the 
sponsored children, volunteers, and group of officials from the child 
development center's (CDC) church, for the gift you sent us in the amount 
of Q77,913.94. This gift was used to purchase construction materials, 
computer equipment, cooking implements, and metal doors for the 
bathrooms and kitchen. This investment was made keeping in mind the 
need for adequate services for the children in comfortable rooms and 
pleasant spaces where they can receive services in the best way possible.  
 
This gift will allow us to complete the construction of the kitchen for 
preparing food and providing good services to the children. The computers 
that were acquired will be used in the office area for the tasks for which 
they are required for documenting the sponsored children's information.  
 
I thank God for what you have provided for us. It will be a great blessing for 
the church and the children who are a part of the program. May God 
repay you many times over for what you have shared for the children's well-
being. I do not doubt that you will receive your reward from God. I am 
attaching photos as evidence of the investment. 
                                        
Good-bye. I am very grateful, and I am sending a great gesture of 
gratitude for the gift you sent. May God watch over your life, your work, and 
your whole family. We will be praying for you so there will always be peace 
and blessings in your life. Until soon.  
 
 

Name of director: Jaime Meléndez 
Name of CDC: El Bue Amigo 

CDC ID: GU0549 



 

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  



 

  



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 

CORDERITOS DE JESUS 

GU431 

 

 

 

 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 

CORDERITOS DE JESUS 

GU431 

 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 

CORDERITOS DE JESUS 

GU431 

 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 

CORDERITOS DE JESUS 

GU431 

 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 

CORDERITOS DE JESUS 

GU431 

 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 

CORDERITOS DE JESUS 

GU431 

 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 
PEÑA DE HOREB 

GU0488 
 

 

 
 
 
 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 
PEÑA DE HOREB 

GU0488 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 
PEÑA DE HOREB 

GU0488 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 
YESHUA 
GU0509 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 
YESHUA 
GU0509 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 
 JOYAS DE JESÚS  

GU0548 

 

 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 
 JOYAS DE JESÚS  

GU0548 

 

  



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 
 JOYAS DE JESÚS  

GU0548 

 

 

 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 
NAZARENO 

GU0976 

  



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 

RABI 

GU0958 

 

 



CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 

RABI 

GU0958 
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CENTRO DE DESARROLLO INTEGRAL 

RABI 

GU0958 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

ID del CDI: GU0549 
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